
 

 

Frontline News! 

 
The Frontline Board has been 

pleased to welcome Elaine Fisher as 

Director/Trustee.  Elaine brings 

many skills, not least as a web  

designer! 

 

The search for funding for Frontline 

projects continues as always.  In the 

last few weeks we have been        

delighted to receive £1000 for 

‘Actibility’ (from Nat West) and 

£1800 for ‘Frontline Bulgaria’ (from 

‘Friends of Bulgaria’). 

 

William meets HRH The Princess Royal 
 

On the 3rd of November 2010 William Swire received 

an Asdan Certificate for 

riding from HRH The Princess Royal at the RDA  

Conference in Newmarket. 
 

Here is what William had to say about his day in  

Newmarket. 
 

“ I do horse riding and I am doing Asdan in riding, at 

the moment I am on level 2. My day at Newmarket 

was really nice. I met Princess Anne for the first 

time. I completed my first level so it was nice to see 

her in Newmarket.  The reason I got this certificate 

was because I am doing really well and did a lot of 

work towards my certificate. Princess Anne is the  

President of Riding for the  Disabled”. 

February/March 2011 

Brentwood Library has the following events over February and March 
 

Free Blood Tests in the Library for cholesterol, glucose and blood 
pressure on Monday 21st Feb from 10am till 1pm 
 

Men’s Healthy Living Events on Saturday 5th March from 10am till 
1pm 
 
Francis Clamp, local author, talking about Brentwood. Learn about 
Brentwood’s  fascinating stories and historical records. Tuesday 22nd 
March at 8pm. 

Community Seed Swap 
Saturday 26 February 2011 

10am to 1pm 

In aid of the Sensory Garden Club 

Working with adults with learning 

disabilities to develop the Sensory 

Garden in King George’s Park. 

Swap your surplus seed packets or 

BUY for a small donation. 

Plus refreshments and plant stall 

Tickets £1 (children free) 
 

Brentwood Theatre 15 Shenfield Rd 

Brentwood CM15 8AG 

 



If  you have any news that you would like us to feature 
on this page, please feel free to email us at... 

Tuesday Club Dates for your diary 

February/March 2011 
 

8th February 2011 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 

Breakaway Holidays will be here to 

promote their holidays 
 

15th February 2011 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 

Don Mackintosh will be here to talk 

about the role of the MEPP 
 

22nd February 2011 

‘On the Town’ 

The choices for this evening are – 

computer games, the golf driving 

range or a pamper evening 
 

1st March 2011 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 
 

8th March 2011 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 
 

15th March 2011 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 
 

22nd March 2011 

Tuesday  Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 
 

29th March 2011 

‘On the Town’ 

The choices for this evening are 

trampolining or a visit to the pub 

More information to follow 
 

 

If you have any ideas for ‘ON THE 

TOWN’ activities, please speak to 

one of the Tuesday Club leaders 
 

 

If you require any further  

information regarding the above 

please contact the Tuesday Club 

team on 01277 233889 

WOMEN’S HEALTH GROUP
Wednesday Mornings 10am -11.30am
6 week course from 9th February

For more details contact Alicia or
Mandy at BATIAS 
Tel: 01375 389869

We listen so you can find your voice
Empowering people with learning disabilities.

Registered Charity No. 1016226   Company No. 2776330

Join us in keeping healthy through
activities, drinks and yummy snacks

At

Hutton Poplar Lodge,
Poplar Drive

Hutton
Brentwood

Essex CM13 1 BA
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Independent Advocacy Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Royal Wedding 
 

Frontline are hosting an Indoor Street 

Party to celebrate the forthcoming Royal  

Wedding 

Watch this space for more details 

 

Following another fun filled evening at Ashwells Country Club  in  

November  we are delighted to announce the next Starburst date. 

The next Starburst evening will be held on the 31st of March  at  

Ashwells Country Club 

Please contact Jackie Preston for further details 

Tel 01277 218902 

 

THE ALPHA COURSE 
Explore the meaning of life 

alpha.org 
 

Sawyers Church have an Alpha 

course starting on Thursday 

3rd of March from 12 noon to 

1.30pm and  

running for 6 

weeks.  If you 

would like more 

information, then 

please contact 

Pastor Peter Jordan on 01277 

245832 


